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To whom it may concern.

Infoxchange Australia is a leading not for profit Information Communication Technology 
(ICT) enterprise in Australia that has been working over the past twenty years to create 
socail equality and opportunity by empowering people through access to information 
technology and enabling the exchange of information and ideas.

Over the past five Infoxchange have been working to improve the ICT skills in East Timor. 

A significant part of this work is to provide affordable and reliable internet connectivity.

Earlier this year Infoxchange Australia contracted Oceanic Broadband to deliver an initial 
four VSAT terminals into East Timor. Our objective was not just to get Oceanic to install 
the systems but to train our local engineers to continue with further installations and 
provide local support. 

Oceanic has proved to us that their knowledge and experience in training indigenous 
people is extensive. The performance of the VSAT installed to date appears very good.

I have been impressed with the professionalism and commitment of the senior Directors 
at Oceanic Broadband  and we are currently looking to commision a furher 6 VSATs and 
locating them in other townships across East Timor. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me either via 
email: andrew@infoxchange.net.au; or mobile phone +61401009242.

Yours sincerely,

 
Andrew Mahar
Executive Director
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